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Psalm 100:5 states, “For the Lord is good; His mercy is everlasting; and His truth endureth to all generations.” God has 
been so good to our family and faithful to the work to which He has called us. We have had the privilege to visit many 
new churches over the last two months. Our travel has slowed recently (intentionally) as we prepare to make our move 
to the Netherlands. God has blessed us with the opportunity to have most of our meetings near our home. We have seen 
our support rise quickly over the last year, and we are now on the cusp of reaching 100% of our goal. Praise the Lord! 
 
The kids have enjoyed some extra time at home. They are progressing well with their schooling, and have enjoyed a lot 
more time with their grandparents on both sides of the family. We are so proud of our kids and pray that the Lord will 
use them in the Netherlands. 
 
As we look at the last year, we can see the goodness of God in the ministry with which He has blessed us. In our last     
letter, I mentioned the opportunity to live in a house of a Dutch family who is currently living in Germany. Unfortunately, 
because of the rules in the Netherlands with the government and banks, this man is unable to rent us his home. We were 
certainly discouraged by this news, but we realize that the Lord has a plan. As the song says, “There is no need to doubt 
Him now.” God has always been faithful, and He will continue to be faithful. We are confident that He will provide the 
things we need to accomplish the mission He has given us. We are continuing the process of applying for visas. We have 
learned that we will be able to live in the Netherlands while our application is being processed. This will eliminate any 
delays in us getting into the country. Thank you for your prayers! 
 
Prayer Requests 
1. Please pray with us for the salvation of lost souls in the Netherlands. 
2. Please pray with us as we complete the process of getting our visas. 
Praises 
1. Praise the Lord for churches who have helped us with costs related to moving. 
2. Praise the Lord for His graciousness in allowing us to reach 99% of our needed support. 
 
Thank you to our supporting churches for being faithful to give. 
 
In His Service, 
John David Williams and Family 


